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An executive session meeting of the Orleans Board of Selectmen was held on
December 1, 2010 in the Nauset Room of the Town Hall for the purpose of
discussing strategy with respect to collective bargaining. Present were,
Chairwoman Margie Fulcher, Vice-Chairman Sims McGrath Jr., Clerk Jon R.
Fuller, Selectmen David M. Dunford, Selectwoman Susan B. Christie, Town
Administrator John Kelly, Assistant Town Administrator Myra Suchenicz and
Recording Secretary Kristen Holbrook.

On a motion by Mr. Fuller, and seconded by Mr. Dunford, the Board voted,
by way of roll call, to enter into executive session for the purpose of
discussing strategy with respect to collective bargaining, returning to open
session solely for the purpose of adjournment. The vote was 5-0-0, with Mr.
Dunford, Mr. Fuller, Mrs. Fulcher, Mr. McGrath and Mrs. Christie all voting aye.

Mr. Kelly asked the Board if they all had copies of the current contracts.

He stated that he would make sure the Board was provided with those copies,
and then he presented a draft document that addressed the areas for negotiation
as the contracts expire. '

The first contract to expire is the Fire Union. A ground rules meeting is
scheduled for December 20, 2010.

Mr. Kelly outlined the issues that he would like to discuss for the new contracts
as negotiations are due to begin soon.

On a motion by Mr. McGrath, and seconded by Mr. Fuller, the Board voted,
by way of roll call, to return to open session solely for the purpose of
adjournment. The vote was 5-0-0, with Mr. Dunford, Mr. Fuller, Mrs. Fulcher,
Mr. McGrath and Mrs. Christie all voting aye. ‘

Respectfully submitted,
Kristen Holbrook
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(_Aon R. Fuller, Clerk
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